SITE INSPECTION REPORT NOT BELOW THE RANK OF DCF
(For the Forest land to be diverted under FCA)

A proposal has been received by this office from Project Director,
National Highway Authority of India for diversion of 17.7188 ha of forest land
(under FCA-1980) for Widening of existing Tumakuru-Shimoga Section of
National Highway-206. The subject envisages the use of forest land for non-
forest activity. The site inspection of the land involved in the proposal has been
done by me on dated24y -11-2018.

On inspection of the site, it is found that the land required by the user
agency is a forest measuring 17.7188 hectares.

The requirement of forest land as proposed by the user agency is
unavoidable and is barest minimum required for the project.

Place : Tumakuru (V. Ramalingeg?v;/da’)/

Date 24-11-2018 Deputy Conservator of Forests,

Tumakuru Division, Tumakuru.
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